
 

 

 

 
 

Since 1852 

 
June 14, 2021 

 

Dear Titan Families, 

 

We are very excited for the 2021-2022 school year here at Cesar Chavez High School.  We cannot wait 

to welcome all of our students back on campus!   

 

This year, we will continue to focus on refining our instructional practices with an emphasis on 

equity, mastery of standards, trauma-informed instruction, and social-emotional learning.  We will 

also continue to offer Delta College courses during and after the regular school day; students will 

have the opportunity to take college classes here at Chavez for free while they are still earning their 

high school diploma.    

 

We will have a minimum day on the first day of school, August 2nd, and then continue our traditional 

weekly minimum days every Thursday, starting the first week of school.  The bell schedule will 

remain the same as previous years, with regular days starting at 7:16am and ending at 2:13pm.  

Minimum days will start at 7:16am and end at 11:55am.  There will be some three day weekends for 

students again this year, as teachers will have three professional development days throughout the 

year.  Please review the calendar located in this packet to confirm minimum days, as well as non-

school days.  

  

We anticipate another great year in which we plan to continue to grow our student leaders and 

further increase graduation rates.  We will kick off the year with our annual orientation activities for 

students and parents.  This year we will have Freshmen and Sophomore boot camps, which will be a 

time for class schedules, student ID cards, student pictures for the yearbook, bus passes, order 

yearbooks, and registering for Delta College courses.  We will also have Back to School Night with 

many district and community resources, as well as an opportunity to meet teachers and staff.   

 

Pictures will still be processed on the dates noted below.  We also have Senior Picture dates 

scheduled.  Prestige will reach out directly to students via email and post office mail. 

 

Senior Pictures: 

By Appointment Only – July 6-9 

 

Orientation/Boot camp Days: 

July 26th – 9th gr 8:00-11am, 10th gr 11:30am-2:30pm  

July 27th – 11th gr 8:00-11am, 12th gr (ID Cards) 11:30am-2:30pm  

               

Cesar Chavez High School 

Sherry Jackson, Principal 
2929 Windflower Lane 

Stockton, California 95212 
 (209) 933-7480  

 



 

Back to School Night: 

August 5th – BTS Night 5:30-7:30  

 

Please take the time to read all of the information contained in this packet.  This packet and student 

orientation activities are a comprehensive effort to share relevant information.  Please pay close 

attention to the Student and Parent Handbook and Student Conduct Code book.  These two 

handbooks discuss our school and district discipline and behavior policies.  All of the information in 

this packet will assist and ensure that the new school year progresses smoothly so that every student 

has the opportunity to achieve his or her highest level.  Please also note that all students are expected 

to have their Chavez ID cards at all times.   

 

Lastly, please acknowledge that you have received, read and understand all the attached notifications 

and return all of the required documents when you arrive on orientation day.  It is especially 

important that we have current emergency contact information for each student.  

 

On behalf of Cesar Chavez High School staff, I want to welcome you back to school and look forward 

to seeing you at orientation.   

 

Thank you, 

Dr. Sherry Jackson 

Chavez High School Principal 

 


